
PUBLIC NOTICE - RECRUITMENT FRAUD 

 

It has come to notice of Container Corporation of India Ltd. that unscrupulous 

elements are trying to deceive candidates/public through fake website/social 

media messages in the name of securing jobs in the Container Corporation of 

India Ltd.  

This is to inform the General Public that the recruitment process of CONCOR is 

conducted only through open recruitment by publication of vacancies in News 

Papers and Employment News. All the notifications are posted on CONCOR 

Official website https://concorindia.co.in  

Therefore, General Public is cautioned against such fraudulent activities of 

unauthorized persons.  

 

                      SD/- 
Director (Domestic Division & HR) 

 

 

 

https://concorindia.co.in/

